LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

Hours: Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm.
Greetings and salutations, gentle readers! We at the Greenwood Reading Center want to thank everyone who helped to make our grand opening a success, despite the uncooperative weather and even a power outage! Making new friends is always wonderful, whether those friends be people or books, and many new friends have been made during the events of our grand opening.
Our first Wonder of Words book club meeting was thoroughly enjoyable. Each attendee spoke in turn about the book currently being read and we discussed each one. The only requirement for the club is that the book must be a library book; there is no cost to any member, and no one has to read a book that might not be interesting. What a great way to find another good book to read! We plan to meet on Mondays at 2:00pm, and you are welcome to join us.
We had so much fun introducing a new generation of future readers to Dr. Seuss that we want it to continue on a regular basis! Parents and care providers are welcome to bring preschool and homeschooled children at 1:00pm on Fridays for children’s story time. Mr. Brown Can Moo, Can You?
[bookmark: _GoBack]Don’t forget the Mystery Meal! Stop in for details.
